April 13, 2016

Giles Davis 
Assistant Coach, 
1400 East Hanna Ave. 
Indianapolis, In 46227 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for mentoring me for the spring semester. My experience with the track and field team at the University of Indianapolis was truly rewarding. In addition to sharpening my coaching skills, working through tough situations and pushing athletes to be the best that they can be, I enjoyed working with you and such great determined athletes. They are truly a reflection of their coach.
 	It was a pleasure to learn from one of the best coaches in Division II athletics. I appreciate the time that you took to coach/aid/mentor me through this experience. I feel very fortunate that I was given this opportunity to learn from someone that I admire and respect. I can now take the tools and the skills that I have learned from you and apply them in a professional setting. Over the past couple of months, I have not only grown as a coach but as a person during this experience. Our weekly meetings were very helpful and provided me with constructive criticism. The project that I completed for you also helped me to be more patient and tolerant. I hope that you are able to use the project in the way that you best see fit. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lastly, I want to thank you for allowing to use you as a reference on my resume. It will be valuable to me as I search for athletic positions in the fall. I will contact you occasionally to let you know how my career search is going in the future. Please extend my thanks and appreciation to the entire staff and the athletes at the University of Indianapolis. I am grateful for having had this experience and this opportunity. Once again, thank you. 
Sincerely,
Delta Martin 
2251 Spring Lane
Indianapolis, In 46260 


